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Dear Chairman Nosse and Members of the House Committee on Behavioral Health 

and Health Care: 

 

My name is Hundley Suber, PsyD and I am a psychologist and psychotherapist in 

Portland, Oregon and have been practicing here for 8 years. 

 

I am writing this letter in support of HB2029. Insurance audits are abusive and unfair 

and limit access to care to the people of Oregon. Please help stop this practice. 

 

In a small solo practice, the significant time and cost burden of audits and the stress 

that unknown coverage places on clients is harmful. Oregonians should be able to 

seek necessary medical treatment and receive care and coverage without insurance 

limiting the type or frequency that has been determined by the healthcare 

professional and client in collaboration. 

 

Thank you for supporting this bill. 

 

Sincerely, 

M. Hundley Suber, PsyD 


